
North Pltte, Nebr.
March 23, 1956

Kermit Geary
R. D. 2, Box 298
Walnutport, Penn.

Dear Mr. Geary:

In regard to your letter, we would like to confirm
that we were on the air for a frequency monitor test
at the time you mentioned.

We can not confirm, however, that your reception of
our call letters was correct. Cur call letters were
changed from KNBR to KJLT. This change went into
effect on the morning of March 15, 1956.

Our next test will be from 12:20 to 12:35 AM CST on
April 15. We hope you will be able to listen then.

It may be of interest to you to know that we have just
started operation of a new Collins 5 kw Hi-Fi trans-
mitter. Our old transmitter was an old Western
Electric 1 kw.

Cordially yours,
KJLT

Wayne Jacobs -
Program Director
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